From:

Sent: 29 August 2015 10:34

To: McClue, Jonathan

Subject: FW: Objections to the cladding of Mortimer Estate
Categories: Red Category

Loretta
Please see letter written for Clive
Sarah

Dear Mr McClue

Application for planning re Mortimer Estate, planning ref no 2015/4030/P

| am writing to strongly object to the cladding of the buildings on Mortimer Estate. Fortunately,
Hinchinbrook House is not going to be clad. However, the other buildings are and so Hinchinbrook will
soon be surrounded by white buildings. | am not only concerned that the buildings on the estate will no
longer match but also that they will deteriorate as they will need to be painted regularly.

If there are cut-backs and no funding for housing, the estate could become very shabby, dirty and
stained in no time and white render is also a magnet for graffiti.

| believe that the purpose of cladding is to help people with their fuel bills and the environment but there
are other ways to do this like loft insulation, internal insulation and energy-efficient boilers.

We are proud of our estate the way it is and | hope that this application is rejected.
It also concerns me that a lot of residents do not know about this work. | did not receive anything in the
post and heard about it by chance. If | was not notified, | am sure others have not been either. Everyone

should know about something like this well in advance.

Yours sincerely
Clive Akass



8 Hinchinbrook House

Sarah Davis



